
The Lincoln Flying Disc Club is partnering 
with the Lincoln Parks Foundation 
to make improvements to the disc 
golf courses at Max E. Roper Park in 
northwest Lincoln.  Over the past year, 
the disc golf course at Max E. Roper 
East Park has been completely updated 
with new tee boxes, baskets and new 
hole signage.  This campaign is to extend the 
improvements to Max E. Roper West Park.  The goal 
is to raise $30,000 to install new concrete tee pads 
for a pro tee and an amateur tee on each hole, new 
hole signage and new baskets.  Improvements are 
needed to respond to the increased demand and 
usage of the disc golf courses and to be able to 
host competitive events.  

Max E. Roper Park
Max E. Roper Park is a 144 acre park, which 
stretches along I-180 from 10th and Belmont Street 
and north to 3rd and Superior Street.  It includes 
the disc golf courses on each side of the interstate, 
two tennis courts, a walking trail, off street parking, 
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a playground and a picnic shelter.  This 
park is centrally located and easily 
accessible from I-180.  When the two disc 
golf courses are updated, they will be able 
to accommodate nearly 1,000 disc golfers 
per day for recreational purposes and 180 
disc golfers for competitive events. 

Help us improve Roper West!
Our campaign goal of $30,000 will build 54 new 
concrete tee pads for the 18 hole course.  This 
will provide both amateur and pro tees for each 
hole and new hole baskets.   New tee signs and a 
message board are also planned.  

Timeline
Construction will begin as soon as 100% of the  
funds are committed.  The construction will  
take approximately 3 months.  Help us reach our 
goal and have a new course yet in 2017! All donors 
will be acknowledged on the message board.  
Sponsorship levels are also available.   
Please join us in supporting this project!

For more information: To get involved with this project or to learn about it, please contact  
Christie Dionisopoulos, Executive Director of the Lincoln Parks Foundation, director@lincolnparks.org,  
402-441-8258. 

The Lincoln Parks Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) organization dedicated to the  
improvement of Lincoln’s park and recreation system. To learn more about  
the Lincoln Parks Foundation, please visit: www.lincolnparks.org.
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